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number

Name Uonathan Broughton

Address The Byre, Main Road, Yapton BN18 0DX
Type of |Objection

Comment

Comments  After having read some of the very few support comments for this facility, I note that several of them
state that it would help to create jobs in the area, with one particular person even stating the number
of jobs created would be 498. These people clearly did not read the information sent directly from
Grundon in their information leaflet which they sent to all the local residents. IT CLEARLY STATES
THAT IT WILL CREATE 58 PERMANENT JOBS. Building this facility so close to both built and soon to be
built houses, whilst also ruining out beautiful Arun valley, historic buildings and national park in itself is
a good enough reason for West Sussex County Council to wholeheartedly refuse planning.
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